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The current 'vote-by-mail' or 'dropbox' method of voting has been both secure and 

convenient for Oregonians. I don't really see the purpose or benefit in moving to 'in-

person' voting. I have concerns it would increase the time it takes to vote (waiting in 

lines) and have the effect of reducing overall voter participation. There would likely be 

additional costs associated. 

 

Instead of moving to an 'in-person' standard for elections (which seems may 

disenfranchise voters), I would like to see our current system refined and expanded. 

Our current model should be the standard other states adopt to help drive voter 

turnout. 


